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Attention Lion Hearts...just a reminder that forms for the friends and family holiday bingo night and payment 

need to be turned in to the main office by December 4th. If you need a form, stop by the Lion Heart information 

station outside of the orchestra room. We hope you will join us for a night of festive fun!  

 

Activity Bus Reminder: 

All students staying after school for clubs or activities have the opportunity to ride the activity bus.  The activity 

bus picks students up at 4:30pm in the back of the Middle School.  There are two busses to transport students 

home and due to the large number of students taking the bus, there are oftentimes when it may take students an 

hour or more to arrive at their destination.  If students have a communication device (i.e. phone, smartwatch, 

etc.) they may bring them to school and keep them turned off in backpacks until the start of clubs or activities to 

allow for parents to contact students who are involved with after school activities. 

 

Pet Adoption Event: 

The SFMS Cheer is partnering with Pet Search and Pet Supplies Plus for a pet adoption event.  

Details:  

December 2nd, 11AM-4PM, Pet Supplies Plus in Bridgeville. 
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Dear Parents/Guardians of 7th graders, 

State law mandates that every 7th Grade student receive a dental exam. The actual exam can be performed from May 
2023 until the end of the 23/24 school year. If your child has had a dental exam performed by their dentist during this 
time period, please send a copy to the health office. 

Please click on this link, https://filecabinet9.eschoolview.com/8D792457-1DB2-4649-AFDD-
25DA31932C6C/OfficialPvt.DentalForm.pdf,  to print out a private dental exam form to be filled out by your child’s dentist. 

I also wanted to let you know that the school dentist can perform your child’s exam if that is what you prefer. This would 
not be a cleaning or x-rays, just a visual (looking, no touching) exam of your child’s teeth. If you would like your child seen 
by the school dentist, please fill out the bottom of this form and return it to me as soon as possible. The date for the 
school visual dental exam is January 23, 2024. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Misty Menarcheck BSN, RN, CSN 
mlmenarcheck@southfayette.org 
South Fayette Middle School Nurse 
  
 Student’s name: ________________________ 
  
___ I give permission for the school dentist to perform a visual exam on my child. 
  
Parent/Guardian Signature: _______________________ Date: ___________ 
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